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Hello Nazareth School Community,

With the academic year underway, our campus parking lots are busier than ever.
We would like to issue a friendly reminder about our campus parking etiquette to
ensure a safe and efficient experience for everyone. Your cooperation helps us
maintain a smooth traffic flow and a respectful community environment.

Please review and observe the following guidelines:

« Park within designated lines only. Do not take up more than one space or park
in non-designated areas. Creating your own parking spot can cause obstructions
and makes it more difficult for others to find parking.

e Respect auction winner/restricted spaces. Avoid parking in areas designated
for faculty/staff, visitors, service vehicles, or auction winner parking spots
(signage for spots are displayed) unless you are authorized to do so.

« Keep fire lanes clear at all times. The yellow or red-striped lanes must remain
open for emergency vehicles. Even briefly parking in a fire lane is a hazard and
is against regulations.

e Do not leave children unattended in the car.

e Do not block traffic flow. During peak drop-off and pick-up times, avoid
stopping in the middle of a lane to load or unload. Be patient and wait your turn
in the appropriate drop-off zone to prevent traffic jams.

e Yield to pedestrians. Drive slowly and with caution, especially near crosswalks
and walkways. Pedestrians always have the right-of-way. Be aware that students
may not always be looking before crossing.

« Be courteous and patient. Aggressive driving, honking, or cutting in line makes
the parking experience stressful for everyone. Kindness and patience go a long
way toward a safer, more pleasant environment. Thank you for your attention to
this important matter. By working together, we can ensure our campus remains a
safe and welcoming place for all.




